
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are thrilled to invite families from Moorpark Junior School to 'Tales in the Park' taking place this 
summer across Stoke-on-Trent! These family-friendly storytelling festivals are completely free and 
promise a day filled with fun and creativity for children of all ages. Here is a link to our Tales in the 
Park flyer for you to share with you families. 
 

Event highlights: 

·       Captivating storytelling sessions 
·       Interactive draw-alongs 
·       Free books for the children 
·       Facepainting and craft activities 
·       Pop-up sports 
·       Bouncy castle 
·       And much more! 

 

Festival dates and locations (11am - 3pm): 

·       Tunstall Park: Tuesday 30 July 
·       Longton Park: Friday 2 August 
·       Yeaman Street Rec: Tuesday 6 August 
·       Burslem Park: Friday 9 August 
·       Fenton Park: Tuesday 13 August 
·       Hanley Park: Friday 16 August 

 

These festivals are a wonderful opportunity for children to immerse themselves in the joy of stories, 
engage with creative activities, and enjoy a day of outdoor fun. We would be delighted if you could 
share this invitation with your students and their families, encouraging them to join us for these 
magical events. 

For more information, please encourage your families to follow fb.com/StokeLiteracyTrust 
Special thanks to our partners at Stoke-on-Trent Libraries, YMCA North Staffordshire, and 
HarperCollins Children's Books UK for their support in making these events possible. 

Thank you for helping us spread the word and make this summer unforgettable for the children of 
Stoke-on-Trent! 

Best wishes, 

Lois and the 'Tales in the Park' Team 

 

https://www.facebook.com/StokeLiteracyTrust/posts/pfbid08pwYuFwHBDysRcHbSnHBm9B1AEsL4CiaXs8PGwKoWuhLzEYaz6oWkUe8GV9S3AAhl
https://www.facebook.com/StokeLiteracyTrust/posts/pfbid08pwYuFwHBDysRcHbSnHBm9B1AEsL4CiaXs8PGwKoWuhLzEYaz6oWkUe8GV9S3AAhl
http://www.fb.com/StokeLiteracyTrust

